

Warm Hearts ~ Warm Babies News

Volume 12, Issue 10 October, 2011

Coming Events

Craft Shows November 4 November 5 Arvada Community Center 6842 Wadsworth Arvada, CO

6:00 PM - 8:30 PM 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM

November 25 – 26, 2011 First United Church of Arvada 7195 Simms Arvada, CO

December 2-3, 2011 Jefferson County Fairgrounds

Craft Show Coordinator: Elizabeth Henry. Please let her know if you can work a 2 hour shift at one or more shows. We are in need of fresh, new items to sell at all shows. Elizabeth's contact information is email: ehenry10@live.com or phone: 303-255-2136.

Baby L Reminders

- ♥ Please turn in all completed warm weather clothing.
- ♥ It is time to stitch and turn in cool weather clothing.

Baby L Items of the Month

- ▼ Bottles
- Diapers, Newborn or Size 1
- Pacifiers
- Undershirts
- Sleepers
- ♥ Comb/Brush

Thank You Volunteers

Dear Warm Hearts-Warm Babies Volunteers,

Thank you for your recent donation. We greatly appreciate your work. It will assist us in providing for babies in need in our community.

Sincerely yours,

Staff St. Augustine's Community Food Pantry.

Dear Friends,

Thank you for the 40 items of preemie and newborn clothes. From the "House that love built". Your donation provides a home away from home for families of critically ill children in area hospitals.

The Ronald McDonald House of Southern Colorado.

To All the Wonderful People at Warm Hearts-Warm Babies,

Our families deeply appreciate the beautiful layettes! Thank you so very much for the time, work, talent, and love you give to our program.

Sincerely,

Metro Denver Bright Beginnings.

Just a note to express our gratitude for your generous donations this Spring. Thank you on behalf of the Birth Center Mom's and Babies



New Volunteers

We wish to welcome the following new volunteer to Warm Hearts ~ Warm Babies. We are so happy you have joined us.

Debbie Jacobson	Mari Smith
Mary Ann Pearce	

Birthdays

Our Sincere Sympathy

Elizabeth Henry - father Friends and family of Nancy Penfold Sue Plog – Mother-In-Law

Thank You To Our Donors

Individuals

Judy Ceretto - yarn

Mary Harkins – knitting and sewing supplies, gently

used wall hanging

Susan Martich – sweaters and hats

Bobby O'Brien – monetary donation Mary Ellen Schrencengost - monetary donation

Jennifer Voelker – fabric Joyce Wuthier - blankets

Lynette Yokoyama - afghans

Groups

Immaculate Heart of Mary knitting group - afghans, sweater, hats, and clothing

Phlebotomy Learning Center - monetary donation The Trails Knitting Group – hand knitted clothing and blanket, and misc. new and used baby items

Corporations

Tantrums (Shelly Mason) - Generous donation of clothing, shoes, toys, etc.

We greatly appreciate all of our donors and volunteers, without you our organization would not exist. Please know that if your name was left off our list it was unintentional and all of your efforts are valued and appreciated.

Delivery Report

In September 3,974 items were delivered to 16 agencies. Thank you for helping us to keep the babies warm. Deliveries were made to the following:

Avista Hospital Children's Hospital Christmas Unlimited

Denver Health Medical Center Father's House International Inner City Medical Center Jeffco Action Center Life Support Center

One Nation

Peak Vista (Colo. Spgs.) Platte Valley Medical Center

St Anthony's Frisco

St. Mary Corwin (Pueblo) St. Mary's Grand Junction

University Hospital Mother/Infant

University Hospital NICU

Thank You's Received

Inner City Health Center Children's Hospital

Always needed items

- ▼ Newborn Boy Burial Items
- ▼ Newborn sleepers and gowns
- ♥ Sweaters, jackets and buntings
- ♥ Preemie gowns, onesies, outfits, and t-shirts
- Receiving blankets
- Gently used boys 3T & 4T clothing and pajamas
- ♥ Baby toiletries
- ♥ Bottles
- Pacifiers

- ♥ Diapers
- ♥ Wipes
- ♥ Baby friendly yarn
- Baby friendly interlock knits and ribbing
- Postage stamps
- Batting
- ♥ Polyfil

Monetary donations, checks made payable to Warm Hearts ~ Warm Babies

P. O Box 1266, Brighton, CO 80601

WORK GROUPS

<u>Arvada Work Group:</u> Meets 2nd Thursday of the month from 9:30 am to 2:00 pm Meets at the King of Glory Lutheran Church 10001 W. 58th Ave., Arvada (58th and Kipling-east door) Glenda: COLOKIDZ@aol.com. Bring a potluck dish, your machine and scissors.

Briggsdale Work Group: Contact Sandra Hicks 2athomeontherange@ncolcomm.com.

<u>Brighton Work Group:</u> Meets 3rd Wednesday of the month 9:00 am to 2:30 pm Meets at Seventh-day Adventist Church, 567 Bromley Lane, Brighton; Contact Carol: chesneyc@aol.com Bring a dish to share at our potluck at noon.

<u>Colorado Springs Work Group:</u> October 15 at Faith Presbyterian Church, 1529 N. Circle Dr.. Contact Linda at: LWaxler46@aol.com for what to bring.

<u>Georgetown Work Group</u>: Meets the 3rd Tuesday of the month at the First Presbyterian Church in Georgetown. Noon until?

<u>Kaiser Permanente & Friends Work Group:</u> Arapahoe Road and Holly. For times and dates please contact Tammy at <u>Tammy.Sabad@kp.org</u> or 303-919-5413.

<u>Lakewood Work Group:</u> Meets at Helen's house in Bailey on the last Friday of the month, and at Kathryn's house in Lakewood on the third Thursday. Please contact Kathryn for dates and times of their next meetings at: info@warmheartswarmbabies.org.

<u>Littleton Work Group</u>: For meeting information please please contact the group at info@warmheartswarmbabies.org.

<u>Loveland Work Group:</u> Meets 3rd Thursday of the month at 10:00am. Meet at: Church of the Nazarene 807 W. 29th St. Loveland. Contact Judy at our2pets@msn.com or Karen at the church: 970-667-4323 for more information.

We are always looking for work group coordinators in various areas around the state. If you are interested in hosting a meeting, let us know! You can find out more information on starting a meeting by visiting the Volunteer section our web site at: www.warmheartswarmbabies.org.

Questions or comments please contact us:

By mail: P. O. Box 1266

Brighton, CO 80601

By phone: 303-919-5413

By email: info@warmheartswarmbabies.org

Note: The newsletter is posted on our web site no later

than the 5th of each month.

Our Mission Statement:

Warm Hearts ~ Warm Babies provides clothing, blankets, and other essential items to premature and newborn infants, and young children, in crisis, free of charge.